
 

 

 
July 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Washington Township School Community, 
 
Earlier this week, the District sent out draft information regarding the School Reopening Plan.   Please remember that the 
School Reopening Plan is fluid and will be revised based on updated guidance from the Departments of Education & 
Health, as well as community and staff input.    
 
Additional information regarding programs and protocols will continue to be sent to the school community, as available.   
Also, to address school community member questions and concerns, the district will host a Zoom meeting on Tuesday, 
July 21st from 4:00pm – 5:00pm.   During the meeting, administration will review school reopening plans (draft) and answer 
community questions.    
 
 

Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73767694918?pwd=VnVRTVZDdElpdG81am5nYXc5NUtiQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 737 6769 4918 
Passcode: 9aEbHg 

 
 
The results of the Remote Learning / School Reopening Family Survey have been posted on the school website – COVID-
19 page.   If you have any questions or concerns, please continue to contact me via phone (908-689-1119) or email 
(kneuhs@washtwpsd.org) .   

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
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